New Board Member Appointed to the
Northern Ireland Police Fund

The Department of Justice has announced the appointment of Mr Gareth Jenkins
as a Board member of the Northern Ireland Police Fund (NIPF).

Liofa Gaeltacht Bursary Scheme opens

The Department for Communities today announced that the 2020 Liofa Gaeltacht
Bursary Scheme is open for applications.

£225,000 resurfacing scheme for
Glenelly Villas, Draperstown

A £225,000 carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme throughout Glenelly
Villas, Draperstown will commence on Monday 13 January 2020.

Skipper convicted at Downpatrick
Magistrates' Court

A County Down skipper was today convicted for fishing 79 lobster pots inside
the Sea Fisheries Exclusion Zone in Strangford Lough.

Can you help Maggie’s Dundee?
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Maggie’s Dundee is looking more support from volunteers, so any help you
could give would be amazing!

The Maggie’s team is looking for more support in the following areas

e Drop in Volunteers — welcome visitors and make tea and coffee

* Event volunteers — stall, bucket collections, event stewards

* Admin support — Thank you letters, help with banking, volunteer admin jobs
* Speakers — people who can go do talks / presentations for Maggie’s and
also collect cheques on Maggie’s behalf.

Please contact Laura Boyd, Maggie’s Centre Fundraiser on 496384 (or mobile
07860 271415).

Many thanks!
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